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Dear Valued Volunteers, 

 

I am writing to express my sincere gratitude for your exceptional commitment to community 

service throughout the Region of Waterloo. Your selfless contributions have not gone unnoticed, 

and on behalf of the City of Cambridge, I want to extend my heartfelt thanks. 

Your dedication, whether in supporting local events, environmental initiatives, or aiding those in 

need, has significantly enhanced the well-being of our community. Your efforts have exemplified 

the spirit of compassion and unity, making a positive impact that resonates across the Region. 

Please know that your contributions are deeply valued, and we are so fortunate to have 

individuals like you who embody the essence of community and service. I look forward to 

continued collaboration and positive impact with you. 

 

With sincere thanks, 

 

Jan Liggett, Mayor of Cambridge  

 

 


